
13 Bignolds Close

Claydon

Banbury

OX17 1ER

12th September 2019

Clare O’Hanlon

Planning Department

Cherwell District Council

Bodicote House

Banbury

Ox15 4AA

Dear Ms O’Hanlon

Re. Planning Application 18/00904/F

I wish to object further to the planning application for a marina at Claydon on the following grounds:

1. If the applicant is allowed to install a package treatment plant (PTP) there appears to be 

nothing in place to prevent additional deterioration of Wormleighton Brook.  The 

Environment agency has classed the brook as ‘poor’ partly due to elevated phosphate 

which is partly caused by suspected sewage discharge.  None of the regulatory checks on 

the PTP are associated with phosphorous levels, thereby giving the applicant licence to 

pollute Wormleighton Brook even further.

Yours sincerely

Jenny Jones (Mrs)

Copied to:-

Cllr. Phil Chapman
Cllr. Douglas Webb
Cllr. George Reynolds


